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Dear Parent/Carer, 
 

Let’s Get Cooking 
 

We are very fortunate in being able to provide every child with the opportunity 
to take part in a cookery session for one afternoon each half term. The 
sessions are organised and run by volunteers as part of the Let’s Get Cooking 
network which aims to support healthy cooking clubs in schools. 
 
 Each term your child will prepare and make a healthy sweet or savoury dish 
which they will bring home. While every care is taken in school to provide 
healthy ingredients and a hygienic cooking environment, Let’s Get Cooking 
and Wark C of E Primary School cannot be held responsible for the food once 
it has been taken off-site. 
 
We would be very grateful if you could sign the Pupil permission Google form 
to acknowledge receipt of this letter and your agreement to being responsible 
for the food once it has left school. 
 
Yours Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Mr Michael Boucetla 
Headteacher 
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